DO YOU CURRENTLY USE THE 21, 22 OR 25 BUS SERVICES ?
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ARE YOU AWARE OF THE CUTS AND CHANGES BEING MADE TO THESE SERVICES ?

OVER THE LAST COUPLE OF MONTHS A SMALL NUMBER OF US IN THE VILLAGE HAVE BEEN TRYING TO GET VITAL SERVICES RE-INSTATED BUT TO NO AVAIL.  
FOR THIS REASON WE ARE CALLING A MEETING IN FINDON HALL, CULBOKIE, 20TH APRIL AT 7.30 PM TO DISCUSS THIS AND TO FIND A WAY TO MOVE FORWARD.  WE WILL BE INVITING MEMBERS FROM THE BUS COMPANIES, HIGHLAND COUNCIL, MSP AND LOCAL COUNCIL CANDIDATES TO ATTEND FOR THEIR INPUT

culbokieactiongroup@outlook.com
A DONATION TOWARDS COST OF HIRING HALL WOULD BE APPRECIATED DEPENDING ON HOW MANY ATTEND COULD BE AROUND £1 PER PERSON/GROUP, THANK YOU

